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FAMILY MEMBERSHIP PROGRAM 

The Rotary Club of El Dorado Hills wishes to encourage families to join Rotary, but understands 

that having two family members paying separate dues could preclude them from joining. By 

having a family membership structured to accommodate the financial costs we believe that we 

can lower the cost and have families join Rotary. 

Family Membership: 

A family may apply to the Rotary Club of El Dorado Hills for a Family Membership in the club. 

The purpose of this membership category is to increase club membership and provide 

additional flexibility in meeting club membership requirements.  The family proposing this 

membership in the Rotary Club of El Dorado Hills shall submit a Family Membership Application 

under the sponsorship of an existing active club member and the application will be processed 

by the club in the same manner as an application for any active membership in the club.   

Meal and Activity Costs: 

The one family member shall be responsible for the weekly meal costs and for any billable costs 

associated with club activities. Club bills will be addressed to the family. 

Family Membership Costs: 

Annual Dues:  Same as established for active members. 

Club Initiation Fee:  $100 one-time fee. This fee is to be waived for conversions     

involving members who are currently club members in good standing.    

The second family member will only be billed at a monthly rate of $35, which will cover 

international, local district dues and contributions to The Rotary Foundation. 

Attendance Requirements: 

We encourage all members to regularly attend meetings, and hope that you want to, but 

sometimes you can’t, and that’s okay. Rotary International does require us to track 

attendance for statistical purposes only, so be sure you’ve checked in each week. 

If you visit another club, help with a project, attend a district meeting or fellowship event, 

engage with Rotary online, or volunteer in the community… these can all count towards 

club attendance, so please report Rotary and volunteer activities to 

edhrotary@gmail.com.                                                                                                 


